
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Play Lakeville Hockey for FREE 

in 2014-2015! 
What: LHA will waive the registration fee for kids in the Mite boys or U8 girls age 

groups who are interested in signing up for their first year of organized hockey.  

This is a $365 savings. 

Who: We are looking for girls and boys born between 7/1/2005 and 6/30/2007, 

attend school in Lakeville ISD 194 (including All Saints) and are interested in 

playing hockey. 

Why: Hockey is a great game! Your child will learn the basic skills of hockey in a 

fun and friendly environment. 

When: Registration is August 15 through October 21, 2014. The season begins in 

November so please register today at www.lakevillehockey.org. 

Questions: U8: Milan Mader @ girlsU8U10director@lakevillehockey.org; Mite 1-3: 

Scott Foley @ mitedirector@lakevillehockey.org 

 

See you at the Rink! 
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